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February 3, 2021

Extended Cancellation of Face-to-Face Lessons

Dear clients and students:

In response to the Japanese government's extension of state of emergency covering Tokyo,

AJALT is also extending the cancellation of face-to-face lessons to Monday, March 8.

We will inform you about lessons on or after Tuesday, March 9, as soon as we are able.

Thank you for your understanding. We all look forward to seeing you when we resume

our regular lessons.

Akiko Sekiguchi,
Chair, AJALT



